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CANCELLATION NOTICE OF VIRTUAL MEETING  

 

          Wednesday, September 1, 2021 

 

The City of Boston Residency Compliance Commission originally scheduled for September 2, 2021 is 

cancelled for this week. A new notice will be posted containing the rescheduled date. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Human Resources (617) 635-3379 * Fax (617) 635-2950 

 

 

 

 

Ellen O. Ferry 

Business Analyst 

Office of Human Resources 
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